
The Zoning Board of Appeal of the Town of Manheim will hold a 

meeting on June 22, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. The Zoning Board of Appeals 

will conduct its meeting in accordance with Executive Order 202.1 using 

videoconferencing via Zoom. The public may attend in person or may 

view or listen to the meeting remotely via Zoom, please contact the 

Town Clerk to obtain the information to attend virtually. Public 

comments can be made by members of the public attending via Zoom or 

telephone during the Public Comment portion of the meeting and written 

comments may be submitted via email to the Zoning Board of Appeals 

Clerk at mantownclerk@cnymail.com on or before June 24, 2021 or by 

regular mail addressed to the Zoning Board of Clerk at PO Box 32, 

Dolgeville, NY postmarked no later than June 24, 2021. Written 

comments will be made a part of the record. 

 


